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U.S. Department 


          1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E.
of Transportation                                                             

                        Washington, D.C.  20590


Dennis J. Fixler

Chief Statistician

Bureau of Economic Analysis

Dear Mr. Fixler:

I want to thank you for your comments in response to Docket FMCSA-2126-0031: Renewal Approval of Information Collections.  Your support of the information collection is appreciated.  The data collected will be used by several communities to analyze various aspects of the motor carrier industry such as its productivity and its role in the economy.

Thank you for taking the time to comment.  I appreciate your support of this initiative.






Sincerely yours,




Federal Motor Carrier








Federal Motor Carrier


Safety Administration








